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 Head of Sixth Form Mrs L Robertson 
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 10 February 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As part of our annual RAGFest fundraiser, the Sixth Form Leadership Team are organising a disco for KS3 
students. This will take place on Wednesday 5 March 2025 from 4:30pm to 6:30pm in the Main Hall. All 
proceeds will be donated to this year’s chosen RAGFest charity, Leeway. 
 
Entry has been priced at £3.50 payable via WisePay. Please be aware numbers are limited and tickets will 
be allocated on a first-come-first-served basis. 
 
We will be selling snacks, sweets and drinks so would encourage students to bring a small amount of cash 
should they wish to purchase anything. Please be aware they should wear flat shoes only such as trainers – 
no heels. 
 
If your child/ward would like to attend the event, please complete the form by following the link below, no 
later than Friday 28 February 2025. If you have more than one child attending, please complete for each 
child. 
 
KS3 Disco  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 

Sophie Millar 
Fundraising & Events Committee Leader 
 
On behalf of the 
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